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Dear Parents,  

 

You may know that Teleos Archway Classical & Teleos Preparatory Academy is participating in 

the E-Rate Program. E-Rate is a federal program that provides schools and libraries across the 

country with substantial discounts on their technology services.  

 

We need your help in qualifying for the largest allowable discount. Please take a few minutes to fill 

out the accompanying survey and return it with your enrollment packet. Rest assured that this 

information will remain confidential and will be reported only as a group – not by individual 

families. This information will not be used for any other purpose than E-rate.  

 

It is worth noting that the income guidelines on the E-rate survey are the same as those used for 

participation in the Free and Reduced Lunch Program. However, answering “yes” to any of the 

questions on the attached form will not make your children eligible to receive free or reduced-price 

lunches.  

 

Thank you for your participation in helping Teleos Archway Classical and Teleos Preparatory 

Academy stretch its resources to best serve all our students. If you have any questions, please call 

our office at 602-275-5455.  

Thank you,  

 

Alan Uhlemann, Director of Operations  

Great Hearts Academies   


